Memorial to General Synod

From the Youth Members of General Synod

We, as youth members of General Synod 2025, wish to
express our thanks to Sheilagh McGlynn, Animator for
Youth Ministries, for her excellence in running the current
and past iterations of the Youth at General Synod program
for youth delegates, and in general for her excellence in
uplifting youth ministry across the Anglican Church of
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